
 
 
 

 
CARTA’S SPECIAL FARE PROGRAM 

For Persons with Disabilities 
 

 
CARTA has a special fare program for people with disabilities.  Upon presentation of the CARTA Special Fare 
Identification Card, people with disabilities are entitled to ride CARTA buses for one-half of the regular adult 
cash fare.   The special fare is offered during all hours of operation. 
 

How Can You Participate in CARTA’s Special Fare Program? 
 

Check the eligibility criteria on the accompanying application to see if you qualify.  Complete the Special Fare 
Program Application and take it to a licensed physician or one of the authorized agencies listed below to have it 
certified.  Agencies currently authorized to certify the Special Fare Application include: 
 
AIM Center 
Blind and Deaf Services 
Cempa Community Care 
River Valley Health 
Chattanooga Community Kitchen- 
c/o Homeless Health Care 
Epilepsy Foundation  
Goodwill Industries 
Hamilton County Dept. of Education- 
Special Education Department

Joseph Johnson Mental Health Center 
Metropolitan Ministries 
Multiple Sclerosis Society 
Orange Grove Center 
Partnership for Families, Children and Adults 
Signal Center 
Siskin Hospital for Physical Rehabilitation 
Tennessee Department of Vocational Rehabilitation 
Tri-State Resource & Advocacy Corp., Inc. (TRAC) 
Veterans Vocational Rehabilitation

Helen Ross McNabb 
 
The Special Fare Identification card is a picture identification card that is issued in person at the CARTA office 
located at 1617 Wilcox Boulevard, or at the Chattanooga Parking Authority located at 1362 Market Street next 
to the Chattanooga Choo Choo, Monday through Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
 
Your completed application must be received at CARTA by one of the following methods:  
 

1. Faxed to CARTA at 423-698-2749, by the agency or physician who certified that you are eligible for the 
special fare program. 

2. You may bring the form to CARTA yourself if you are accompanied by a staff member from the agency 
who has completed the application and can certify that you are eligible. 

 
The initial cost for the Special Fare Identification card is $2.00 and it will be valid for 4 years from the date 
issued.  Replacement cards within the 4-year period will cost $5.00 each.  Upon expiration, a new application 
must be submitted and a new card issued for $2.00. 
 
If you have any further questions about the Special Fare Program, please call the CARTA Information Line at 
423-629-1473, TDD 423-624-4534. 






